
THE BAR ASSOCIATION OF DC 
YOUNG LAWYERS SECTION  

 

is proud to present 
 

THE SUPREME COURT OF THE UNITED STATES:   
A Young Lawyer’s Perspective and the Year in Review 

Over the past year, the U.S. Supreme Court has addressed key issues ranging from the limits on a corpo-
ration’s independent spending during political campaigns to the requirements of a suspect’s basic 

Miranda rights. At the same time young lawyers across the nation continue to dream about one day reach-
ing the pinnacle of oral advocacy – arguing a case before the nine esteemed Justices of the Supreme 

Court. For one young attorney in D.C., this dream is a reality. 

 

Please join us for our General Body Meeting Panel Discussion  
on the Supreme Court of the United States  

 
 6:30—8:30 p.m., April 14, 2010 

Walter A. Slowinski Courtroom 
The Catholic University of America  

Columbus School of Law 
3600 John McCormack Rd., NE 

Washington, DC 20064 

* Reception to follow panel discussion. Refreshments will be served. * 

 

Our expert panelists will be  
 

Thomas C. Goldstein 
Partner at Akin Gump Strauss Hauer & Feld LLP and the founder and publisher of the highly regarded 

“SCOTUSblog.” Mr. Goldstein has also argued 21 cases before the Supreme Court on a diverse array of 
federal law questions and is the presiding co-leader of his firm’s litigation management committee. 

Lindsay C. Harrison 
Associate at Jenner & Block and a member of the firm’s Appellate and Supreme Court Practice. Ms. Har-
rison argued a case before the U.S. Supreme Court last term, prevailing on behalf of her client in Nken v. 
Holder (No. 08-681). She regularly participates in appellate litigation matters before the federal appellate 

courts and the Supreme Court. 

Suzette Malveaux, Moderator 
Associate Professor at The Catholic University of America, Columbus School of Law and frequent media 

legal commentator.  

Our panelists will discuss key Supreme Court cases over the past year and what issues lay ahead for next 
year.  Additionally, Ms. Harrison will give us a play-by-play of her recent experience before the Supreme 

Court and how she developed her successful appellate practice.  
 

Please RSVP to jobs@law.edu. Questions may be directed to Neil Dennis  
at neildennis2004@yahoo.com. 

 
 


